
APPENDIX C 
PROGRESS ENERGY FLORIDA 

In re: Nuclear Power Plant Cost Recovery Clause 

Fourth Request for Confidential Classification 
Confidentiality Justification Matrix 

Docket 080009-€t 

DOCUMENTlRESPONSES 
Progress Energy Florida’s 
Supplemental Responses to 
DPC’s Second Request for 
Production of Documents No. 
54 

‘<%fcir 

13508813 1 

PAGElLINE 
Bates Nos. PEF-NCR- 

7772 
7494 through PEF-NCR- 

JUSTIFICATION 
§366.093(3)(d). F.S. . .  . 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information, the disclosure 
of which would impair 
PEF’s efforts to contract 
for goods or services on 
favorable terms. 

$366.093(3)(e), F.S. 
The document in question 
contains confidential 
information relating to 
competitive business 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair the 
competitive business of the 
providerlowner of the 
information. 
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